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Mr William Powell AM, Petition Committee (Chair) 
National Assembly for Wales 
Cardiff Bay 
Cardiff 
CF99 1NA 

 
Dear Mr Powell, 

Thank you for the response from the Petition Committee date 31
st
 May 2013. 

 
At the moment, we don’t know whether the negotiations with UK Government at Westminster will 
result in the measures we want in Wales. We would therefore like to keep the petition alive until we 
know what the results of the UK Government, Westminster negotiations are. 
 
Regards 
Dilwar Ali 

 


